
Dear Sir, 
 
We at Jersey Harbours and Jersey Coastguard are aware that OFCOM 
already administer the radio spectrum on our behalf.  We are satisfied 
with this arrangement and wish it to continue. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Captain Peter M Moore - Deputy Harbour Master Jersey Harbours/Jersey 
Coastguard Maritime House, La Route du Port Elizabeth, St Helier, 
Jersey, JE1 1HB 
tel: +44(0)1534 447701 | fax: +44(0)1534 447768 


